
 

 
 
 
February 12, 2021 
          
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I am happy to let you know that all staff and resident COVID19 tests for this week came back 
negative. Please continue praying with us for favorable weekly test results. 
 
Currently we have successfully and fully vaccinated the majority of our staff and Residents. The 
last vaccination clinic day is on February 27. That schedule is for the administration of Dose 2 of 
the vaccine to those few Residents and staff who got their first dose only last Saturday.   
 
Also, just a reminder, even though we received this good news, our visitation protocols remain 
unchanged. As you know, the city is still in the purple tier in terms of re-opening; Long-Term 
Care facilities like St. Anne’s, lag three weeks behind the city’s reopening schedule. We 
continue to follow the SF Department of Public Health and CDC directives and guidelines 
regarding when we can allow indoor visitations. We will keep you posted. 
 
Happy Lunar New Year to you all! 
 
Thank you and God bless you,  
 

 
  
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


